

Demokratische Volksrepublik Algerien

Algerische Botschaft in Wien

سفارة الجزاعر بفيينا

Rudolfinergasse 18 A-1190 Wien, Österreich Tel: +43 1 3698853, Fax: +43 1 3698856, Email: Algerianembassy.vienna@algerian-embassy.at

Vienna, 22 December 2021

Dear Member States,

In relation to my letter dated 6 December 2021, regarding the list of representatives of other relevant non-governmental organizations, civil society organizations, academic institutions and the private sector, which have applied to participate in the Ad Hoc Committee, in accordance with the operative paragraph 9 of the UN General Assembly resolution 75/282 entitled "Countering the use of information and communications technologies for criminal purposes", and further to the email message of the Secretariat dated 13 December 2021 on two additional organizations that also applied to participate in the Ad Hoc Committee, I have the honor to inform you that, following the request by a Member State, the silence procedure has been extended until midnight 28 December 2021, New York time. You are further kindly informed that the extended deadline is the latest date enabling the circulation of the revised list by 5 January 2022 as indicated in my letter of 6 December 2021.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Faouzia MEBARKI

Chair of the Ad Hoc Committee